
 

This information was received from ANNA and for additional information please visit the website 
https://www.annanurse.org/  

 

 

ANNA's Nephrology Nursing Surge Support webpage has launched 

 

ANNA's Nephrology Nursing Surge Support webpage. I am happy to announce the 
page has been launched and publicizing it broadly to nephrology nurses, APRNS, and 
PCTs will commence tomorrow. ANNA would like to give healthcare systems and 
dialysis providers time to add their "needs" to this webpage before it opens tomorrow. If 
you entered information on the site during Friday's call please consider updating your 
information, as there are a few new data fields.  
 
ANNA will be compiling resources to help you promote your needs. These resources 
will include hotels and airlines offering free or discounted offers to healthcare workers 
providing front line care, and a few other tools to help you compile your information. 
Stay tuned to the webpage in the coming days for the link to resources under the 
Submit a New Area of Need link, but don't let this prevent you from entering your needs 
right away. You can always update in the future.  
 
Finally, ANNA can only accept a single "area of need" from a health system or dialysis 
provider. ANNA will post the first submission that we receive and if you have changes, 
please let us know and we will gladly update.  
 
ANNA's highest hope is that this tool will help you fill your needs in a timely manner. If 
we can improve the process in any way, please let me know. ANNA is also requesting 
that you use your contacts to share this information and webpage far and wide.  
 

Here is the live link to enter/update your information: 
https://www.annanurse.org/covidhelp 
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